

GLASGOW SCHOOLS' CRICKET ASSOCIATION

President: Mr. J. Crawford Chair: Cath Sinclair Vice-Chair: Kirsty Swann

Secretary/Treasurer: Tony Coyle Hillhead High School 20-44 Oakfield Avenue Hillhead,

Glasgow, G12 8LJ.

Mobile: 077 595 27037
Email: tcoyle@ntlworld.com
School Phone: 0141 582 0100
School Fax: 0141 582 0101

Wednesday, 22nd March 2017

Dear Colleague,

COMPETITIONS 2017

This year the junior league will run again along with the ever-popular senior sixes.

I would be grateful if you could take the time before the holidays to indicate your intention to enter a team (or teams) in this season's competitions. It would be very much appreciated that if you are not able to enter teams, you could spare the time to send a nil return.

It would be of great assistance if you could also send your affiliation fee cheque for £ 50 made payable to the **Glasgow Schools' Cricket Association** as soon as possible after your confirmation of entry to the competition(s). If your school bursar wishes an invoice and the facility to pay by BACS, please contact me for the relevant details.

I intend to make up the junior leagues and fixtures towards the end of April to allow the Junior reps a fair run through May & June to get their fixtures completed. Senior sixes qualifiers will be staged in mid-June after the SQA examinations. Junior & Senior Finals will be held in late August.

You can submit your entry in many formats – easiest by phone, text or email. If you would prefer to enter by post or Fax, please complete the sheet overleaf & send all details requested.

Hope to see you all on the boundary this year,

Tony

Tony Coyle Secretary/Treasurer Glasgow Schools' Cricket Association



GLASGOW SCHOOLS' CRICKET ASSOCIATION

Post/Fax Sheet

To: TONY COYLE

Secretary/Treasurer

Glasgow Schools' Cricket Association

Re: **COMPETITION ENTRIES 2017**

I do / do not* intend to enter a **JUNIOR** side

*delete as appropriate

I do / do not* intend to enter a **SENIOR** Six-a-Side team

*delete as appropriate

I wish / do not wish to play <u>all</u> my games on an <u>away basis</u> only

*delete as appropriate - **NB** it may not be possible to accommodate all schools

Please forward the affiliation fee cheque made payable to **Glasgow Schools' Cricket Association** for **£ 50** as soon as possible.

PLEASE COMPLETE

Name -

School -

School Phone -

Home Phone -

Only used for last minute call-off / change of arrangements

Mobile No -